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Dear parents/carers,

The late summer sunshine seems to have left us and there is definitely an autumn feel 
in the air.  While we were still enjoying the warmth the pupils in Cherry Class had a 
fabulous time last Friday at the Longacre Football Festival in Shamley Green.  
Longacre were so kind in organising a super event, which included help with transport 
to the school.  We have had some wonderful collaboration with local schools in recent 
years and hope that these will continue.  Another outdoor event we have been 
enjoying is Forest School.  Again, our neighbours at Sayers Croft have been so 
supportive and Holly and Cherry Class were fortunate to dodge the rain while 
exploring the woods yesterday!

While on the subject of support, I attended the PTA AGM last night and was struck by 
the amount of goodwill towards our school in the local community.  For example, we 
recently received a donation of over £95 from the Hazelbank Stores penny jar!  A local 
company, CIH solutions (run by Chris Hodder, Olivia and Logan’s dad) have also been 
hugely generous in donating three brand new teacher laptops.  Thank you so much!  
We hope to get the laptops installed next week, so if you see a broad smile on the 
teacher’s faces you will know why!  

Next week is our last week before the half term holiday and it is packed with 
activities, including Parents Evenings on Tuesday 17 October and Drop-ins on Friday 
20 October.  These are ideal opportunities to keep up to speed on your child’s 
progress.  Please also remember that we have an INSET Day on Monday 30 October 
and the school will be closed to pupils.  Lessons resume on Tuesday 31 October.
Finally, can I make another plea for helpers with our traffic patrol before and after 
school.  This is not a major commitment (15-20 minutes 
once or twice a week) and makes a huge difference.  We still
need another 2 volunteers for this term.  

Thank you for all your support as always.  

Have a lovely weekend!

Mr. Walters
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Autumn Term 2023
October
Tues 17th Parents Evening
Wed 18th Crocuses planting in the church yard 

Y1&2
Thurs 19th Forest School for Apple class
Fri 20th Drop ins
Fri 20th PTA Tuck Shop
23rd-27th HALF-TERM
Mon 30th INSET DAY
Tues 31st All children return
November
Thurs 2nd Forest Schools at Sayers Croft for 

Y1&Y2
Fri 17th Children In Need Mufti Day
Wed 22nd Cherry class Advent Workshop at 

Guildford Cathedral
Thurs 23rd Pied Piper performance in school
Thurs 23rd Forest School for Apple class
Fri 24th Drop ins
Fri 24th PTA Tuck Shop
Wed 29th Year 2 Carol Singing at The Glebe 
Thurs 30th Forest Schools at Sayers Croft for 

Y1&Y2
December
Tues 5th Apple class Nativity @10am
Wed 6th last French Club
Thurs 7th Forest School for Apple class
Thurs 7th Holly & Cherry Nativity @9.30am
Thurs 7th Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas 

Lunch
Fri 8th Holly & Cherry Nativity @9.30am
Sat 9th PTA Christmas Fair
Wed 13th Year 2 Carol Singing at the Old Rectory
Thurs 14th PTA Christmas Party lunch & 

Christmas Party
Fri 15th End of term Service @9.15am
Fri 15th School finishes @1.30pm

Awards – 13/10/2023 
Well done!
Star of the Week Award
Apple   Roo
Holly    Logan 
Cherry  Arlo S 
Headteacher’s Award
Apple       Tom 
Holly        Genevieve
Cherry      Arlo C  

Attendance Award
The class with the 
highest 
attendance this 
week is:
Apple 
Class 

Congratulations!!

Parents Evening 17th October
Thank you to every one for 
booking their slot. We will 

display the times on Monday in 
the playground.

PTA Corner - You are the PTA!

Christmas Cards Orders
If you have not yet ordered your child’s 
Christmas card design, you have until 

Wednesday the 18th October at the latest, to 
hand your order into the school office.  Thank 

you. 

For those parents in Cherry Class considering 
Year 3 transition….

Thank you to those 

that made it to the 

AGM yesterday. Plans 

are well under way 

for the Christmas 

fair, so make sure 

you save the 

date.......Saturday 9th 

December!


